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A Resolution of Support for Ped Rail Bumpouts 
 
The Pedestrian Advisory Committee enthusiastically supports the adoption by Public Works of the Ped 
Rail bumpouts made in MN and designed by Dezignline, and piloted by the Downtown Improvement 
District and Public Works in 2017. We are impressed that the product was durable, effective and intuitive 
for users, including during the winter.  
 
Not only does the product perform superbly well in all conditions tested, the innovative product was 
developed and made in Minneapolis.  As Minneapolis has become an example of a great city for biking, 
we look forward to also leading the way as a Walkable City. We encourage the city to continue to invest 
in pedestrian safety improvements that can be implemented in the short term. 

 


